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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

Re: HUNTSVILLE U.S. COURTHOUSE AND CLERK’S OFFICE RELOCATION 

 

The Clerk’s Office for the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Alabama in Decatur 

will transition to a newly constructed courthouse as of October 1, 2024.  The new Huntsville U.S. 

Courthouse is located at 660 Gallatin St., SW, and all in-person filings and money transactions for 

the Northern Division of the U.S. Bankruptcy Court shall be made at that location as of October 

1, 2024.  Building and Clerk’s Office Hours and access will remain the same at the new location. 

U.S. Bankruptcy Court operations at the U.S. Post Office and Courthouse located at 400 Well 

Street, Decatur, AL, 35601 will cease as of 4:00 p.m., Central Time, on September 24, 2024.  All 

in-person filings and money transactions between September 24 and October 1, 2024, shall be 

mailed or hand delivered to the Clerk’s Office, United States Bankruptcy Court, 1800 Fifth Ave 

N., Birmingham, AL  35203. The primary public phone number for the Clerk’s Office will remain 

the same after relocation. 
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